
NOTICE OF RENEWAL
APPLICTION FOR A

PAWNBROKER LICENSE
Notice is given that Main Loan
Office, Inc., did on November
7th,  2024,  submit  to  the
Commonwealth  of
Pennsylvania,  Department  of
Banking   and  Securities,  an
application  for  renewal
licensure  of  a  pawnbroker
office at this location, which is
as follows: 503 East Ohio St.,
Pittsburgh,  PA  15212,
Allegheny  County.  All
interested  persons  may  file
written comments in favor of
or  in  opposition  to  the
application  for  renewal  with
the  Pawnbroker  Hearing
Officer at: PA Department of
Banking  and  Securities,
Non-Depository  Licensing
Office, 17 N 2nd St., Ste. 1300,
Harrisburg,  PA  17101.  All
comments to be considered
must  be  received  by  the
Department within thirty (30)
days  from  the  date  of  this
newspaper publication.


